
 
               

                                                                                                                                            

                                                         

  

  
 

 

 

Monday 2nd October 2023 

Ref: Reception Visit to Haxby Library  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Reception pupils will be visiting the Haxby Explore library facilities for the children to participate in a 

story time session led by the local librarian as well as become familiar with the rules and routines of going on 

a school trip.  

The visit will take place on Tuesday 24th October. We will aim to leave school at approximately 10am and 

anticipate arriving back at approximately 11.30am. Please provide your child with a coat and suitable walking 

footwear. 

As ever, we would welcome extra adult support. If you hold a current Disclosure Barring Service (DBS) 

certificate for the school, are able to give up your time and would like to join us we would really appreciate 

it. Please let us know no later than Monday 16th October by filling the form below or speaking to a member 

of EYFS staff. If you would like to help but do not currently hold a DBS, please get in touch with the school 

office.  

As we require your consent for your child to attend this visit, please may we ask you to follow this link and 

complete the required information. 

https://forms.office.com/e/y7gUftkW8j 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Reception Team 
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